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Dear NISCA Board,  

 
 

I am writing to formally submit my application for the position of President of NISCA. With over 36 
years of head coaching experience and a background in leadership within various swimming and 
coaching organizations, I believe I am well-qualified to take on this important role and continue 
moving the organization in a positive direction. 

Throughout my career, I have gained invaluable experience, including serving as the President of 
MISCA during the challenging COVID-19 pandemic. This experience taught me how to lead through 
unprecedented times and to adapt and innovate in order to keep the organization moving forward 
despite external challenges. Additionally, I have served as the MISCA Zone Representative for 19 
years and held the position of NISCA Membership Chair. 

I am committed to building on the successes of the past and helping guide NISCA into a future. My 
goal as President is to work collaboratively with the board and members to ensure the long-term 
vitality of our organization. 

Thank you for considering my application. I would welcome the chance to discuss my qualifications 
in more detail and explore how I can contribute to the ongoing growth and success of NISCA. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Brad Jones 
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